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Main South Road Duplication 
Project (Stage 2)  
Night Works - Southbound on and off ramps 

    

 

The $810 million Fleurieu Connections project is jointly funded 
by the Australian and South Australian governments. 

What’s happening 
Works are being carried out ahead of opening the new southbound on and 
off ramps at the Aldinga Interchange. Due to weather impacts the new 
southbound on and off ramps at Aldinga will now open during week 
commencing Monday 29 September 2025.  To coincide with this activity, 
we’ll be installing street lighting, asphalt and pavements works on the Port 
Road on-ramp and Stonehouse Lane junction.   
 

How this affects you 

The Port Road on-ramp will be temporarily closed, 24 hours a day, from 7am 
Monday 29 September 2025 until 7am Monday 13 October 2025, weather 
permitting, to safely undertake these works. 

During this temporary closure, all southbound traffic from Port Road will be 
access Main South Road via How Road and Aldinga Beach Road. Please 
see map overleaf for more information.  

Access to Stonehouse Lane will be via the soon-to-be completed link road, 
from Aldinga Road. Signage will be in place to guide you. Please follow 
traffic management directions while work is in progress. Some noise 
disturbance can be expected, but we’ll try to keep these disturbances to a 
minimum.   

When 

From 7am Monday 29 
September 2025 until 
Monday 13 October 2025 

Hours of work 

24 hours a day 

Where 

Port Road, Aldinga 

More information 
www.fcalliance.com.au  
info@fcalliance.com.au 
1300 896 826 (24hrs) 

  

 

Safer access onto and 
across Main South 
Road 

 

Improving safety and 
making your journey 
more reliable 

 
Supporting over 400 
jobs each year 

We’re doubling the capacity of Main South Road 
from Aldinga to Sellicks Beach to improve safety 
and make your journey more reliable. 

Stay up to date with changed traffic conditions, works updates and more by registering for SMS 
updates. Visit www.fcalliance.com.au/SMS for more information. 

http://www.fcalliance.com.au/
mailto:info@fcalliance.com.au
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Port Road on ramp closure – 29 September until 13 October 2025 

   

To safely undertake these works, from 7am Monday 29 September 2025 for the Port Road on ramp 
will be temporarily closed 24 hours a day until 7am Monday 13 October 2025.  

During this temporary closure, all southbound traffic from Port Road will be required to access Main 
South Road via How Road and Aldinga Beach Road.  
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